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The Town of Cupar would like to 
thank the Cupar Lion’s for the offer 
made in the following motion: 

“It was resolved that the Cupar 
Lions Club match funds raised by 
the Town of Cupar on the Pool 
Project up to a maximum of 
$10,000.00 and that such matching 
start from April 18th, 2016.  This 
motion was unanimously carried.” 

This friendly challenge is to the 
residents of the RM of Cupar, RM of 
Lipton, Southey, Markinch, Dysart, 
Lipton and Cupar, to match the 
Lion’s funds.  The money raised will 
go to the deck project which will cost 
approximately $37,000.00.   

The Cupar Swimming Pool has 
taught adults, children and 
grandchildren to swim for the past 
49 years.  The Town of Cupar has 
received a matching grant for the 
pool upgrade, but we are fundraising 

for the deck project with “Buy a 
Brick”.  

Please help the Town of Cupar to 
complete this massive undertaking. 

Again, thank you to the Cupar Lion’s 
Club. 

Donations may be made at the Town 
Office where you will receive a 
receipt. 

Thank you in advance, 

Gloria Woodward 
Acting Mayor 
 

 

Annual Strawberry Social 
The Cupar Museum will be holding their 
annual Strawberry Social on June 25th 
from 2:00 to 4:00 pm.  The band Blue 
Country will once again provide musical 
entertainment. 

This is also a good opportunity to see our 
summer exhibit featuring the 1950’s.   

We would like to thank our funders Sask 
Culture, Sask Lotteries and MAS whose 
support make our programs and 
activities possible. 

The annual meeting of the Cupar 
Museum will be held May 11th at 10:00 
am at the museum.   All members and 
other interested parties are invited. 

  

 

 

Cupar Swimming Pool 
by Gloria Woodward 
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Plans are underway for our board’s talented 
gardeners to work on our front flowerpots.  
We look forward to the hedges being taken 
down so we can fix up the front and the 
messes left behind by stray animals. 

     We encourage parents to help their child 
to keep reading over the summer.  We are 
awaiting our Summer Reading Program 
registration and activity books.  Children 
ages 3-14 can register and then keep track of 
books read over the summer to receive a 
reward.  Stay tuned for more details. 

     Many thanks to the Town and its workers 
for the new doorway carpet, phone 
installation, and safety bars in the 
bathrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Please register your new baby at the 
library for a baby book gift.  It’s never too late 
to start them on the joy of books! 

     Our library is open Wednesdays and 
Fridays from 10:30-5.  Call 306-723-4749 for 
information. 

 

 

 

 

THOUGHTS….. 

Never put off till tomorrow a 
book you can read today! 

 

 

 

 

Quilting has finished and we 
thank the many dedicated and 
talented hands that made about 8 
blankets for Regina’s needy 
people. 

     Ladies’ Bible study (LWMLC) 
will be on Mon. May 9 @ 7:30 pm.   

Our “Soup + Sandwich + Bake 
Sale” will be on Sat. May 21, from 
11 am – 1 pm.  This is co-
sponsored with the FaithLife 
Group, and proceeds go towards 
various charities/ministries in our 

province and the world (World 
Relief, Vacation Bible Schools in 
the North). 

     Worship Services are at 9 am 
on the 1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the 
month; 11 am with Holy 
Communion on the 2nd and 4th 
Sunday of the month.   

For any inquiries, please call the 
office at 306-723-4899. 

  

Cupar Public Library 
by Diane Dennis 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
by Diane Dennis 

Soup and Sandwich Bake Sale 
             May 21st  
        11 am – 1 pm 
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HEADING 4 

 

Denim and Diamonds! 
Stay tuned for more information but ladies 
mark your calendars for October 29th!!! 

 

Ball Tournament – July 2nd 
Cupar Canucks will be hosting their annual 
ball tournament on July 2nd.  To register 
teams please call  

Brett @ 726-8120 

Matt @ 529-4153 

Ashley @ 540-7622 

 

JASON’S SEWER SERVICE 
 

  

If you have issues with your sewer, 
please call Jason’s Sewer Service at  

 

Jason at 306-726-7749 

Or 

Peter Cell 306-529-8676 or 

Home 306-939-2230 

 

They will help resolve any issues you 
may have. 
 

 

 

 

Spring is here and yard work has begun.  A 
few things to note while you are in the spring 
clean-up spirit: 

1. Cupar Transfer Site does not open 
until Saturday May 21st and hours 
of operation are dependent on 
getting a weekend worker for out 
there or if it will be our 
maintenance crew. Please stay 
tuned for more info as we know. 

2. Leaf/grass clippings – will only be 
picked up if they are in 
biodegradable bags.  Any other 
bags will be left for the owner to 
dispose of.  A few of those options 
are using your grey bin or taking 
them to the transfer site when it is 
open.  There is no charge to do this 
however you will be required to 
empty the bags on site. 

3. Trees – we do not pick up trees that 
are cut down by the homeowners.  
We do pick up occasionally the 
twigs or branches from trimming 
your trees to keep them 
maintained.  The homeowner is 
responsible to remove and dispose 
of their own tree cuttings.  This too 
can be taken to the transfer site 
when it is open at no charge.  You 
will be required to put the branches 
and such in the appropriate 
location when there. 

Street sweeping has begun and will 
continue as needed.  Please try to stay 
out of the sweepers way so we can get 
things as clean as possible. 

 
 

CALL FOR 
NOMINATIONS 

FORM H 
[Subsection 45 of the Act] 
Notice of Call for Nominations 
(Municipal) 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that 
nominations of candidates for the offices 
of: 
 

Mayor: Town of Cupar 
Councilors 2: Town of Cupar 
 
will be received by the undersigned on the 
16th day of May, 2016, from 9:00 am to 
4:00 pm at Cupar Town Office, 
and 
During regular business hours on 1st day of 
May, 2016 to the 16th day of May at Cupar 
Town Office. 
Nomination forms may be obtained at the 
following location:  
 
Cupar Town Office 
 
Dated this 20th day of April, 2016 
 
Karen Herman 
Returning Officer

Around the Town 
by Wanda McLeod 

Creativity comes from 
trust. Trust your 
instincts. And never 
hope more than you 
work. 
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STREET HOCKEY 

Street Hockey 
Tournament! 

Saturday May 14th 

Make sure you get your 
team in and registered! 

The Cupar Canucks will be 
hosting a Street Hockey 
Tournament and Cabaret 
May 14 at the Cupar Town 
Hall! 

The Street Hockey 
Tournament is $15 per 
person.  

Maximum of 8 teams!  

Ages 14+.  

At least one female on the 
court at all times.  

50% payout.  

All skill levels welcome!  

Guaranteed 3 games. 

Players can save by 
purchasing game admission 
and Cabaret tickets for $20!  

Individual Cabaret tickets 
are $10! 

Canteen and Bar on site all 
day!! 

Deadline to enter is May 11! 

To enter a team please 
contact: 

Matthew- (306) 529-4153 

Brett- (306) 726-8120 

 

The Cupar Canucks will be active in the community with several fundraising events.  If you would like them to be 
a part of an event, please feel free to contact the Team managers to see if arrangements can be made. 

Cheryl Boha @ 723-4471 or Wanda McLeod @ 520-2441 

Events that are on deck and in the works: Street Hockey Tournament May 14th, Baseball Tournament July 2nd and 
Ladies Denim and Diamonds October 29th. 

Possible steak supper. 
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Summer Student and Transfer Site 
by Town of Cupar 

  

The Town of Cupar is looking for the following 2 positions to be filled for 
the Summer of 2016: 

Summer Student – July and August – Full Time 

Transfer Site attendant – May to October – Part time/Saturdays only 

If you are interested in these positions, please provide your resume to the 
Town Office on or before May 12th @ 4:00 pm. 

 

The Town of Cupar is hosting its Annual 
Community Garage Sale on 

Saturday June 4th. 

Registrations will be received at the 
Town Office 

$5 per location 

Signs will be produced and handed out 
as well as available online for the 

registered locations. 
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We are now accepting registrations for 
swimming lessons for the upcoming 2016 
swimming season. 

Lessons will be offered in Four (4) 1-week 
crash sessions. Dates of the lessons are: 

July 4th – 8th 

July 11th-15th 

Aug 8th – 12th 

Aug 15th – 19th 

Registrations are accepted on a first come 
first served basis. 

Registration forms are available online and in 
the Town Office.  If you would like one 
emailed to you, please contact us at 
306.723.4324 and one will be send asap. 

Registrations must be filled out in full and be 
accompanied with full payment before the 
child’s name will be added to the list.  No 
exceptions.   

No refunds on lessons and payment will not 
be accepted at the pool.  Payment is only 
accepted at the Town Office prior to your 
child being allowed in the water for lessons. 

 

 

 

Town  
Of Cupar 

116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK S0G0Y0 

Ph. 306.723.4324 

Fx. 306.723.4644 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

Cupar Swimming Lessons 

 

FUN FACTS!!!! 

1. In 2011, a woman bought a "non-visible" piece of art for 
$10,000. 

2. Shakira was rejected from the school choir because the 
teacher thought she sounded like a goat. 

3. A group of owls is called a Parliament. 
4. Reincarnation is forbidden in China without government 

permission. 
5. The founder of Match.com lost his girlfriend to a man she 

met on Match.com. 
6. The word "school" comes from the ancient Greek for "free 

time.". 
7. Over 80,000 people graduated from McDonald's Hamburger 

University with a bachelor's degree in hamburgerology. 
8. The word "mortgage" comes from a French word that means 

"death contract". 
9. Cows moo in accents specific to their region, just like 

humans. 
10. Surgeons who grew up playing video games make 37% fewer 

mistakes. 


